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South Kintyre Development Trust
Campbeltown Town Hall

54 Main Street
Campbeltown PA28 6AB

Telephone 01586 552870

E: info@skdt.org
www.skdt.org

Dear Resident,

SOUTHEND COMMUNITY SURVEY – 2016

I need your help by completing and returning the enclosed questionnaire in the envelope provided. 

In 2012, South Kintyre Development Trust completed a comprehensive survey of the Southend area and published its recommendations in a five year Community Action Plan; this Action Plan is now becoming out of date and needs to be reviewed. 

There are some questions about you for monitoring to ensure we have a fair a representative sample. The information you provide will be held securely and treated as confidential. If you have any questions about the questionnaire you can contact zena@skdt.org
Alternatively you can complete the survey online here: www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/SKDTSOUTHEND
The following are four themes that are addressed by this survey. A fifth section has been added to the end of the questionnaire for any other issues you want tackled. The four main areas are:

· Community Facilities, activities and events
· Access to services, opportunities and connections

· Local economy and tourism

· Environment and heritage

By completing this survey you are providing a clear picture of what would make life better for you. This will help us to develop the necessary strategies for tackling the improvements that you and the community want.
I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely,
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Councillor Rory Colville,

Chairman,

South Kintyre Development Trust

SOUTHEND COMMUNITY SURVEY – 2016
FIRSTLY – SOME INFORMATION ABOUT YOU

What is your postcode? 

How many people live in your household?    

How would you describe yourself      Male                  Female                    Other

Please tick which applies to you       Pupil/student                         Employed                         

                                                                
      Unemployed                             Self Employed                         Retired


What is your ethnic origin?  Black           white           Asian           mixed          other            prefer to not say
COMMUNITY FACILITIES, ACTIVITIES AND EVENTS
(Including the development the Village Hall etc).

What do you think are the main improvements that have been made over recent years, or are currently underway? 
What improvements, if any, do you think should be made?

ACCESS TO SERVICES, OPPORTUNITIES & CONNECTIONS
(Including health & social care, public and community transport links, roads and Broadband)
What do you think are the main improvements that have been made over recent years, or are currently underway?
What improvements, if any, do you think should be made?

LOCAL ECONOMY AND TOURISM
(Including support for local businesses, employment opportunities, promotion of assets and regeneration projects) 

What do you think are the main improvements that have been made over recent years, or are currently underway?
What improvements, if any, do you think should be made?

ENVIRONMENT AND HERITAGE
(Including promotion of local heritage, village enhancement and path network)
What do you think are the main improvements that have been made over recent years, or are currently underway?
What improvements, if any, do you think should be made?

AND … SOME FINAL QUESTIONS

Out of all the improvements suggested by you above, which, above all others, is the most important?

Are you willing to assist with projects in your area (tick one) YES              NO

If “YES” what would you like to do?

If you are willing to lend a hand, become a member of South Kintyre Development Trust or know more about us and what we do, contact Zena Coffield or Tony Philpin on 01586 552870

FINALLY … WHAT HAS BEEN MISSED?
This is the place where you can share your concerns about issues that fall outside the areas listed on the other pages.





























































                              





                      









































Thank you for your time. It is greatly appreciated. The results of this survey will be available to view on the SKDT website with hardcopies in Campbeltown Town Hall from 2017.








